
        September 13, 2019 

    

Dear Knights, 

 

Thank you for a great week! Next week we’ll be spending some time looking 

at binder organization and helping students keep all important materials in the 

correct place. Binder organization is a giant piece in helping our students 

succeed now and in high school. We have just a few announcements this 

week!   

 

 

Box Tops 

Our box top competition is going strong. Please keep sending in those box 

tops and turn them in to 1st period classes!   

 

ACPO Boosters 

Our Boosters had a great meeting last night. We are still looking for a 6th 

grade parent to chair the 6th grade family dance in February. We have a DJ 

booked and the theme is set. Please email Boosters at 

acpobooster@gmail.com if you are interested. Follow the ACP Boosters on 

Facebook for more updates and future meetings.  It’s a fun and dedicated 

group!  

 

School Cents and Fry’s rewards 

Please remember to bring in your receipts from the mall and surrounding 

businesses. We have a box in the front office or you can drop receipts off at 

the mall kiosk.  Also, visit the Fry’s website to link your reward number to 

ACPO! It’s the easiest way to earn cash for our school! Thank you!  

 

Dress Code 

Next week we’ll also be reviewing dress code guidelines. The majority of our 

students look great but we are still seeing minor inconsistencies. Please make 

sure students are wearing a belt if they have belt loops. I did say minor.  

Thank you again for supporting us.  

 

 

I hope you have a restful weekend!  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tony Alcala 

Principal – ACP Oakland 

Strive for the 

impossible, and be 

extraordinary! 
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